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Today in Tashkent, representatives of Uzbekistan Airways JSC held a meeting with a
delegation from Boeing Corporation. The American side was represented by Brendan
John Nelson, Senior Vice President of Boeing; Mario Antonio Epsym, Director for the
Eurasian Region; and Aysem Sargin, Managing Director for Turkey and Central Asia.







The two sides discussed matters of mutual interest. It was noted that Uzbekistan
Airways and Boeing share a long-standing partnership in the supply and operation of
aircraft. The meeting was held in a constructive and businesslike atmosphere.








